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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
OF THE CITY OF 

BRIGHTON CITY COUNCIL

CONDITIONAL USE FOR THE 
RON COX FIELD CELLULAR 

TOWER AT S. 8TH AVENUE AND 
E. SOUTHERN STREET

The City Council of the City of Brigh-
ton will hold a public hearing re-
garding a conditional use permit for 
a commercial mobile radio service 
(CMRS) facility, which will be a cell 
tower, located on the properties ad-
dressed as 879 Jessup Street and 
950 Southern Street, Brighton, CO 
80601. The proposed CMRS facil-
ity is generally located within the 
Southeast Quarter of Section 7 and 
the Southwest Quarter of Section 8, 
Township 1 South, Range 66 West, 
6th Principal Meridian, City of Brigh-
ton, County of Adams, State of Col-
orado.  

The City Council will hold a public 
hearing regarding the requested 
conditional use on Tuesday, August 
7, 2018.  The meeting will begin at 
7:00 p.m.  The City Council will hear 
evidence from interested parties and 
make a decision regarding the re-
quested conditional use.   

The meeting will take place in the 
City Council Chambers, located on 
the ground floor of City Hall, 500 
South 4th Avenue in Brighton.

Further information may be obtained 
from the Planning Division at 500 
S. 4th Ave., in Brighton or by calling 
303-655-2059.
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